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Service, excellence, virtues and aspiration… 

       

Thursday 6th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Primary staff and students have had a tremendous academic year and should be 
congratulated on their successes and achievements. From excellent results across all year 
groups and the wonderful assemblies, visits, visitors, workshops, concerts and upcoming 
sports days they have been very busy learning and growing together.  

 Monday 10th July - students will be visiting their new class teacher for the day as an 
opportunity to support their transition.  

 Friday 21st July - end of year reports will be sent out.  
 On Saturday 22nd July, we will be holding our end of academic year prayers. This event 

starts at 10:00am and finishes at 2:00pm, we look forward to seeing you all there. 
 Monday 24th July - there will be an opportunity for you to visit your child’s current class 

teacher on from 3:30pm to 5:30pm to discuss the end of year report and collect their 
books.  

 The school will close at 12pm on Tuesday 25th July and will reopen at 8:30am on 
Tuesday 5th September to all years except Reception; their start will be staggered and 
information about this will be shared by Mrs Dosanjh separately. The class list for 
September 2023 is as follows: 

2023-24 
Class Teachers Classes 

Mrs. M. Dosanjh Class RS 
Mrs. J. Burbank  Class 1S 
Mrs. M. Kaur Class 2A  
Currently appointing. They will be with Mrs. 
M. Kaur for transition day. 

Class 2S  

Miss. M. Verdi/Mrs. K. Thethy Class 3A 
Mrs. E. Armstrong Class 4S 
Miss. A. Ghedia Class 4A 
Mrs. L. Hall/Mrs. D. Featherstone Class 5S 
Mrs. P. Kaur Class 5A 
Mr. G. Singh Class 6S 
Mrs. Satsangi Class 6A 

 

Next academic year, we have the opening of the brand new 3G Astro turf pitch during the 
autumn term and then Eden House during the summer term to look forward to. The 3G pitch 
has very specific requirements for its use and for this reason we have made a change to the 
PE uniform. To be allowed access to the facility, your child will have to be wearing trainers 
suitable for the 3G Astro turf detailed on the following page; 
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The following list of stores, although not exclusive, are known to sell the trainers with the 
correct grip suitable for a 3G Astro turfed pitch. The trainers should also come with a plain 
black shoe bag to catch any remnants of the pitch ending up in school, cars and homes.  

 Sports Direct, 10-12 Market Way, Coventry CV1 1DL 
 Sports Direct, Unit 6A, Central Six, Central Six Retail Park, Warwick Rd, Coventry CV3 

6TA 
 Decathlon, Classic Dr, Rowley's Green, Coventry CV6 6AS 
 JD Sports, Unit 40-44 38, The Precinct, Coventry CV1 1DE 

Although we do not have a preference regarding the make of the trainer, we would insist 
that the colour chosen is black. Please ensure every item of your child’s PE kit and school 
uniform is clearly labelled with their name in a permanent marker. 

Finally, I would like to say a huge thankyou to you all for the immense support, pride and 
gratitude you have shown us through an unprecedented year in the history of Seva School. I 
look forward to going forward together as one, to new heights and even more to celebrate 
and cherish during 2023-24. 

Vaheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Vaheguru Ji Ke Fateh 

Yours sincerely, 
S Sanghera 
Mrs. S. Sanghera  
Principal 


